
 

 

TMC/HBCHS/002/2022             Dt. 04.01.2022 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

With reference to the Advt. No. TMC/HBCHS/396/2021 Dtd. 28.12.2021, this is 

hereby informed that the walk-in-interview scheduled on Dt. 05.01.2022 is 

postponed due to administrative reasons and the same will be held on Dt. 

17.01.2022 & 18.01.2022. 

 

         Director 

HBCH & RC, Mullanpur & Sangrur 


